
Unfortunately, we were unsuccessful in obtaining a copy of the decision from the Province of PEI prior to 
the deadline for the appeal (August 14, 2023). As per our conversa�on with IRAC, it is understood that a 
copy of the details posted online regarding the approval would be sufficient for the short-term. Please 
find those details below. We are happy to con�nue to try and secure a copy of this decision if IRAC 
requires it. 

 

 



 


